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Press Release 

 
The Tamilnadu Institute of Labour Studies is an educational cum training 

institution, run by the Labour and Employment Department of the Government of 

Tamilnadu.   

 

The last date for submission of applications for Post Graduate Diploma in Labour 

Administration (PGDLA) (One year evening course) and the one year week end course 

on Diploma in Labour Laws with Administrative Law (D.L.L. & A.L.) has been extended 

to 15.07.2015 and 31.07.2015 respectively.  This has been done since the requests 

received  from the parents and students.   

 

The application form can be obtained on payment of Rs.200/- (Rs.100/- for SC / 

ST students on production of a copy of the community certificate) in the Institute.   

 

To obtain application by post, send a Demand Draft for Rs.250/- (Rs.150/- for SC 

/ ST community) drawn in favour of the Director, Tamilnadu Institute of Labour Studies, 

Chennai - 5.  The applications can be obtained from the institute on all working days. 
 

Last date for receipt of filled in application:- 

For P.G.D.L.A.  - 15.07.2015  upto 5.00 p.m. 

For D.L.L. & A.L.  - 31.07.2015   upto 5.00 p.m. 
 

 

For any enquiry contact :  Co-ordinator (Admission) 
 

1. Thiru. S. Ramamoorthy 
Deputy Director (Factories) 
Mob. No. 9655413990 

 

2.  Thiru T. Kumaran 
     Deputy Director (Labour) 
     Mob. No.9443109566 

Tamilnadu Institute of Labour Studies 
5, Kamarajar Salai 
Chennai - 5 
Telephone No. 044-28440102 / 28445778   

  Fax: 28440966   
Email: tilschennai@tn.gov.in 
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